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NOTICE OF TAHV 2021 CONVENTION CANCELLATION


With the unpredictability of the Coronavirus in the months ahead it is our concern (TAHV) for the well-being of our member hospitals and volunteers throughout Texas.
Some auxiliaries and volunteer service departments are removed from their hospitals, while some are back, this has been unprecedented times. We deeply care about the safety and well-being of our member hospitals and volunteers.
With this being said, Texas Association of Healthcare Volunteers Board of Directors voted unanimously to cancel the 2021 Convention in Waco. We are in the process of rescheduling the convention for May 2022 in Waco, Texas.

There is more information on the way about the 2022 Convention. 

Sincerely,
Kathy Jenkin
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